

The Regulatory Reform (Fire Safety) Order 2004
The Windermere & Bowness Chamber of Trade provides the following article for information purposes only.


Planning ahead.
Existing fire safety legislation already includes the requirement for employers to carry out fire risk assessment.  The new Order removes the need for fire certificates and places the responsibility for fire safety more firmly with the employer.  It also requires employers to provide adequate means of escape in case of fire and adequate fire fighting equipment.  

In anticipation of the new Order, employers are advised to review:

· fire risk assessment schedules;

· evacuation procedures in case of fire;

· emergency routes and fire exits;

· the appointment of fire officers or wardens for particular locations;

· the provision of fire fighting equipment and fire detection systems;

· risks to the disabled and others with special needs.
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